
 

 
 

 

Non-Executive Directors and Governors Walkabout Summary for Public Council of 

Governors meeting, 5 December 2019 

Date Site Locations NED Governors Departmental  representative 

18.06.19 Colchester PCC Site visit Richard Spencer 
Michael Horley Karl Wilkins 

Site Manager 
Janet Brazier 

15.07.19 
 

Colchester 
Hospital 

Elective Care Centre 
 

Sterile Services 

Helen Taylor 
 

Janet Brazier Teresa Faulkner 
Sister, Elective Care Centre 

Deborah Keem  
Quality Coordinator Liz Smith 

20.08.19 
 
 

Ipswich 
Hospital 

Pharmacy 
 

Children’s Outpatients 
Bergholt Ward 

Children’s Assessment Unit 

Julie Parker 

Ron Llewellyn Mr Chris Galloway  
Assistant Chief Pharmacist 

Hannah Page 
Ward Sister, Children’s Health Jenny Rivett 

28.08.19 
Ipswich 
Hospital 

Diabetes Clinic 
 

Plaster room 
Eddie Bloomfield Liz Smith 

Sue Mitchell 
Lead Diabetes Specialist Nurse 

Donna Pond 
Orthopaedic Practitioner 

03.09.19 
Felixstowe 
Hospital 

Croyden Unit (Ward) 
 

Community Nursing Team 
 

Richard Youngs Ian Marsh 
Sally Riceman   

Ward Sister ,Croydon Unit 

Please note a Colchester site walkabout was due to take place in October but had to be cancelled due to conflicting commitments for the Governors and Non-

Executive Directors. The event that took place end of November at Ipswich is still receiving feedback and will be included in the March 2020 report. 


